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DEVELOPMENT SERVICES DEPARTMENT I 

TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Florencio Pefia, Director, Development Services Department 

THROUGH: Terry M. Brechtel, City Manager 

COPY: Christopher J. Brady, Assistant City Manager; File 

SUBJECT: Street Name Change from Dolores to Gabrielle Way 

DATE: November 14,2002 

SUMMARY AND RECOMMENDATIONS 

The City of San Antonio requested the 500 block of Dolores be changed to Gabrielle Way in 
order to rectify a numbering problem and to insure emergency services are not impeded. 

The Street Name Change Committee approved the request at a public hearing held on October 
18, 2002. After receiving Unified Development Code approval, as required by ordinance, the 
Committee elected to forward the request to City Council. 

Staff recommends approval. 

POLICY ANALYSIS 

The U.S. Postal Service and Citv Public Service voiced no ohiections to the street name change. --,-- 

There is no administrative processing fee accessed to a city-initiated request. Two (2) street 
signs will be replaced at a cost of $267.32 

SIGNATURES 

Florencio Pe&Di.r&tor 
Development Services Department 

Approved: 

n J!i4d--- 
;htel 

1 
w Terry fi. Brew 

City Manager 
?hristdher J. ‘&dy 
Assistant City Manage 



/’ 
i i I I 

\ 
1’ i \ 

0 


